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Dear Sir Arthur:

It would he a nice gesture, I think, if you 
to write to the following people, expressing your regret at 

their retirement from the Board of Directors*

The following is the list of people:

3767 Cote des Neiges Rd*
760 Victoria Square 
276 St* James St. West 
3433 Stanley Street 

, 4l7 St. Peter Street
3448 Peel Street 
3457 Ontario Avenue

were

Mrs. A* A. Magee, 
Mr. Geo. Lyman,
Mr. F. W. Evans, 
Col. !m. Leggat,
Mr. P. W. McLagan 
Mrs. A. Drummond, 
Mrs. H. M. Jaquays,

I am enclosing a suggested form of letter which 
might he used for Mr. Lyman and Col. Leggat, since they were both 
pioneers in the Federation organization. A special note might he made 
in Mr. McLagan1s letter with respect to his services on the Budget 
Committee. Mr. McLagan has been a member of the Budget Committee since 
1926. Mrs. Magee has also been a member of the Budget Committee since 
1931. Mr. Evans has been Vice-chairman of the Board of Directors for 
a good many years and formerly served on the Budget Committee.
Drummond and Mrs. Jaquays, I think need have no special mention in 
your letter beyond expression of thanks and appreciation.

s

Mrs.

If you would prefer it, I could draft these 
letters for you, but no doubt you would prefer to use your own 
wording.

Yours very sincerely,

Frank G. Pedley, M.D. 
Executive Director

FGP/DB
Enel.
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